
 
Belton Update  

8th July 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers and Children,  

I cannot believe this is the last update of the year! And what a year it has been. I have to say I am pretty gutted I 

haven’t been able to be in school during the last full week of term and share all the fantastic end of term events. 

However, I have so many things to be thankful for and we should all be so proud of the children who have been 

absolute superstars this year, a year where normality has been there at times but not in others.  As we now look 

forward to the next 6 weeks of holiday we need to remember all our achievements this year, from learning how to 

tie shoelaces, to riding your bike in the Duathalon, to playing the Ukelele. 

Big Thank You’s 

There are so many people to thank for all their hard work this year, the children, staff, governors, parents and 

volunteers. School wouldn’t function without you. 

A special thank you to Mrs Yendall who has stepped into the breach this week in my absence! A baptism of fire! 

Thank you x 

Children, keep being wonderful! 

Staff, you are amazing, the children are lucky to have you. 

Thank you to Mrs Styles and Mrs Edstrom for all they have done this year, particularly with the circus which I hear 

was amazing and the rest of FOBs. We appreciate everything you do. 

To all the volunteers - Thank you! I hope you come back next year and many more join you!  

A massive thank you to Mrs Lavine. She has been our rock this year. Stepping into multiple roles at the last minute to 

cover absences at the drop of a hat. I actually do not know what we would have done without you.  

Mrs Lee and Mr Goldsmith you are amazing, we are pleased you are back next year.  

Thank you to Vicar Louise and Rev Lauretta for all you do.  

 

Goodbye 

Goodbye and thank you to Mr Vasey. We wish you the very best for the future. I am sure our paths will cross again. 

Goodbye to Suranne who leaves us to go to her new school.  Keep working hard. 

Goodbye to all our Year 6 children: Archie, Violet, Dylan, Jack, Harriet, Libby, Charlie, Ashton, Ruben, Erin, Igi, Lydia, 

Max, Theo, Cara, Eden and Giorgio. You have been fantastic children. We wish you all the very best for your new 

chapter. Be kind, be positive and ask questions! 

Welcome  

We welcome Mrs Holland into EYFS in the afternoons and Miss Hurcombe into the office on a Monday, Tuesday and 

Wednesday morning. 

We also welcome Mr Pearce Monday - Thursday afternoons  

Mrs Lee will be working in Foxes a couple of mornings a week and Mr Goldsmith will continue his role in KS2 

 



 
Awards  

Year 6:  

Governor Awards - Role models - Archie and Violet 

Miss Scott’s Award for Kindness - Igi and Harriet 

Learning Power Award - Theo O 

 

Whetton Award - Jenny for her outstanding reading progress 

Billy Mumby Award - Harriet White.  She always puts others before herself, you can always count on her to be there 

for others and she is consistently kind.  

 

Monday 11th July   

On Monday it’s our final day of this school year and we  close at 3.10pm.  It’s a non-uniform day – come in your own 

clothes and if you wish bring a sensible toy/game (no electronics please).  For school dinners the menu will be fish 

fingers or vegetable fingers and chips – free for Foxes and Hedgehogs and  £2.35 for Badgers and Squirrels 

 

No clubs after school first week back  

 

Swimming will take place on Friday afternoons next year  

 

Diary dates   
School opens Tuesday 30th August 2022 

Swimming for Badgers begins FRIDAY 9th September  

 

HAVE AN AMAZING SUMMER! 

 


